
 
 
 
12th October 2022 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Thank you for your patience whilst waiting for our residential trip payment 
system to be set up. We have had to wait for Avon Tyrrell to release their 
prices for next year’s visits. We are now able to finalise the price which is 
£311.50 in total. As you have already secured your child’s place with a £50 
deposit the balance is now £261.50. You can now make payments on the 
Parentmail system either in parts or in full at your convenience. Please go to 
payments and then shop. All payments must be made by 16th June 2023.     
 
As a reminder the trip dates are from 10-14th July 2023. 
 
Children will have a hugely enjoyable and educational time at the centre 
taking part in a range of adventurous, fun and forest learning activities. Please 
follow the link bellow to the website to see the venue and a list of possible 
activities  www.avontyrrell.org.uk/schools_homepage.html 
There will be more information nearer the time with details of kit lists etc. 
 
Please note: Once you have booked a place for your child and paid the 
deposit you are liable for the full cost of the visit. Now that we have 
booked the places we are committed to paying the full amount for each 
child. 
 
Year 6 Team 
 
Meon Junior School 
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